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February 25, 2019 

The Greater Athabasca Community Foundation (GACF) is excited to present “Your Fairy Godmother” to 

the Athabasca County. We are offering high school graduates, whose families are not financial able, the 

same grad experience others are able to enjoy.  

This program will offer formal wear, professional hair dos and makeup, to eligible grads in the Athabasca 

County on the day of their high school graduation. But we need your help.  If there are students 

graduating this year from your school that just cannot make the financial commitment to grad, we 

would like you to nominate them to our committee. We will keep all identities completely confidential 

throughout the entire process.  

Our only criteria are that the student is from a low income home and are graduating with their 

completed GED from a high school within the Athabasca County.  

Please call or email Olga Schalin (780) 213-4122 or gacf.ab.ca@gmail.com  for any questions, concerns 

or any nominations. 
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